
 
 

To: 

Sheikh Mohammed Fahad Al-Thani 

Amir Elhaddad 

Geoffrey Bainathsath  

  
Honored Sheikh Mohammed, 
Dear Amir, 
Dear Geoffrey, 
 
First of all, on behalf of the IJMC, I would like to thank you very 
much for the impressive and convincing application at the AGM 
2024 annual meeting to propose Doha as the host of the JWM 
2025. The result of the vote was more than clear with an almost 
unanimous majority and underlines once again the anticipation of 
all pilots to come to Doha in November 2025 to welcome the best 
jet pilots in the world at the fantastic flying site of the QRCSC. 
 
As Chairman of the IJMC, I am pleased to officially entrust you 
with the organization of the 15th IJMC JWM with the certainty of 
being able to experience a unique JWM 2025 in Qatar.   
 
I am looking forward to further discussions with your nominated 
focal point Amir Elhaddad to coordinate the next steps.  
 
I am convinced that in Qatar we have found one of the best hosts 
for such an event and I am proud and deeply moved to be able to 
experience another World Championship in your wonderful country 
with the Qatari people and the international guests. 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

Frank Dohrmann 

IJMC Chairmann 
 
 
Hamburg, Jan15th, 2024  
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